
 

 

 
 
 

Reading at Vallis is changing. Please bear with us as we make 
changes to which books children take home. 
 
On Mondays children will choose 2 sharing books to last a 
week. These are for adults to read and share with children. 
 
On Fridays children will be given a fully phonically decodable 
reading book. 
 
Read 1 – focus on sounding out the words. 
Read 2 – reread the book with expression. 
Read 3 – reread the book and discuss what is happening. 
 
Children will change their book 3 times a week when they 
have progressed through the phonic reading books.  Teachers 
will let you know when this can happen. 
 
Thank you for your patience. 
Please speak to class teachers if you have any questions. 
 

 

 

 


